
 

BURUNDI FLOODS ENDANGER LIVES 
You can provide flood victims with safe, clean water 

 
Thousands of residents are fleeing their destroyed 
homes as floodwaters from Burundi's Lake 
Tanganyika continue to overflow. Many people 
live in an increasingly dire situation where they 
cannot cultivate food to feed their families as rain 
continues, and problems compound daily.   

The Government is calling on Amazi Water™ to 
conduct an emergency intervention and provide 
technical solutions in the capital city — one of the 
country’s most populated areas. The Ministry of 
Health emphasized that Amazi’s support is critical 
because the increased risk of cholera is serious.  

You can help provide lifesaving clean water to 
meet immediate critical needs during this crisis. 
Join us as Amazi Water is uniquely positioned to 
step up and respond in this unusual situation as 
the headquarters is nearby, and the organization 
has expertise and experienced personnel.  

$52,000 is needed immediately to serve 4,000 
people in the most high-impact area with a 
custom-designed water system.  

Give today to get water solutions underway, as 
flooding is expected to worsen in May. Every $13 
you give provides a person with a lifetime water 
supply.  

Amazi Water’s goal is to provide long-term, safe, clean water solutions to every community in 
Burundi. Amazi is poised to provide access to safe, clean water border-to-border by 2030 as the 
primary Burundi NGO providing water relief. 
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Neither homes nor farmland have been spared 
by the relentless rise of Burundi's Lake 
Tanganyika in April 2024. 
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